PORT COLBORNE PUBLIC NOTICE

Pleasant Beach entrance closed March 4 — 12, 2021

March 4, 2021

Starting Thursday, March 4, 2021, until approximately Friday, March 12, 2021, the
Pleasant Beach Road beach entrance will be closed. Rankin Construction will be
moving equipment from the end of Pleasant Beach Road to complete shoreline
protection work on a neighbouring property to the east of the beach.

Signs will be posted, and residents are encouraged to avoid the beach entrance until
Rankin Construction has completed this project.

We appreciate your patience and cooperation while this work is being completed.

Questions?
Call Rankin Construction at 905-684-1111.



